Statement from Peabody Energy on U.S. Presidential Election
With a new Administration comes a new day to find common ground in achieving shared policy goals for low-cost
energy, a strong economy and a clean environment.

We believe that coal is an essential part of a balanced energy portfolio and helps maintain lower electricity costs
for family budgets. Peabody encourages the new Trump Administration to embrace an “all of the above” energy
strategy. This includes accelerating the use of clean coal technologies including high-efficiency, low emissions
(HELE) coal generation and supporting development of next generation carbon capture use and storage
technologies.



